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Vermont Service Center Address Change

Release Date : 06/14/2021

Effective June 14, 2021, the Vermont Service Center will no longer receive any incoming mail at the St.

Albans, VT facility, which is being decommissioned.

Mail sent to the previous addresses will be forwarded for one year, but any mail sent to the previous

addresses after June 2022 may be returned to the sender by the United States Postal Service or the courier

service used.

Please refer to the chart below for the updated addresses.

Mail Previous Address New Address

Premium Processing Mail

Premium Processing Service

USCIS Vermont Service Center


30 Houghton Street

St. Albans, VT 05478-2399

Premium Processing Service

USCIS Vermont Service Center


30 River Road

Essex Junction, VT 05452-3808

H-1B Cap Mail

USCIS Vermont Service Center


4 Lemnah Drive


St. Albans, VT 05479-0001

USCIS Vermont Service Center


38 River Road

Suite 1000


Essex Junction, VT 05479-0001

All Other Mail

USCIS Vermont Service Center


75 Lower Welden Street

St. Albans, VT 05479-0001

USCIS Vermont Service Center


38 River Road

Essex Junction, VT 05479-0001
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